

Gratitude Dinner Saturday, November 30

Manna Church 9th & Central-Doors open at 4 PM. We Will Eat @ 5 PM; Gratitude Meeting @ 6 PM

Our annual Gratitude Dinner will be held in the main building at Manna Church, 220 Central Ave.

If you can bring something, please notify John B @ 231-286-5644, or Misa G @ 616-820-5363 and let them know at least a few days in advance.

Westshore Area



Turkey and Stuffing

Baked Ham

Potatoes and Gravy

Lots of Side Dishes

Great Desserts and Pies

WE NEED PEOPLE TO
VOLUNTEER TO BRING
TURKEYS (ALREADY
COOKED), DESSERTS AND
SIDES. SIGN UP INFO ON
THE LEFT OF THE FLYER.